
   Southern Medical Imaging Consultants, LLC 
 

6706 Burden Lane. Baton Rouge, La. 70808 - 225-937-4732 

 

December 12, 2022 
Board of Commissioners, Lower Cameron Hospital Service District 
Stephanie Rodrigue, Chair, Board of Commissioners 
 

Proposal for Imaging Equipment for Temporary Modular Acute Care Hospital Facility 
 

 
Southern Medical Imaging Consultants (SMIC) is honored to present a bid for imaging 
equipment requested for a Temporary Modular Acute Care Hospital Facility located at 5360 W.  
Creole, Louisiana, 70631. SMIC intends to offer an option for a CT housed in a lead-lined trailer 
that complies with all Louisiana laws and statutes, including but not limited to Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services building codes. All systems comply with the specifications of 
the bid. 
 
SMIC will also offer two options for x-ray equipment, which will comply with all Louisiana laws 
and statutes, including but not limited to Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services building 
codes. The second option for an x-ray is due to the possibility of the height of the ceiling being 
only eight (8) feet. Most systems on the market require nine (9) feet from ceiling to floor. Both 
systems comply with the specifications of the bid. 
 
The portable x-ray equipment offered will have an option for a mounted computer on the x-ray 
mast and an option for a laptop or tablet.  
 
The attached proposal will show SMIC’s experience with medical imaging, as well as the 
expertise of our engineers and the proximity of service engineers to Creole, Louisiana, for 
prompt service. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this RFP. 
 
 
 
 
David Crifasi, CEO 
Southern Medical Imaging Consultants, LLC  
 

 

 


